
Hermes
Americana
Manhasset
Donates to

CTREE

CTREE Board Member
Debbie Schwartz

Thank you to Priscilla
Smith Gremillion and
Hermes Americana
Manhasset for including
CTREE as a beneficiary
of the Americana
Manhasset Shopping
Center's Champions of
Charity Event. 25% of the
proceeds from holiday
shoppers (who
designated CTREE as
their charity) was
donated to CTREE. We
will be receiving an
incredible $8,500!! 
Thanks to Board Director
and Event Chair, Debbie
Schwartz for organizing
this wonderful support for
CTREE.
 

Ellen North
Chooses CTREE 

 

     2nd Annual Giddy-Up 5k
Saturday May 2  Race Chair Sherryl Bruyn
Join us for a fun morning running,
walking, skipping or trotting on the scenic
roads of our beautiful Sagaponack
course.  Fun Chinese Auction! Great
prizes!!!  Great T-shirts! 
Last year we raised $5,000! Help us reach
our goal of $8,500 this year! 
Here's how you can help:
Become a race sponsor! Donate an

auction prize!  Create your own fund-raising team on Crowd Rise!
Click here to help. 
Take a sneak peak to view our Race Sponsors to date.
To register on-line for the race, click here.  Questions?  Need more
info?  Call us at 631-779-2835.

Spring Open House
 

Friday May 15    5:30 - 7 pm
Join us for our Spring open house to learn about
CTREE. Meet staff, board of directors, riders and
parents.
Light refreshments will be served.
 

http://www.ctreeny.org
http://giddyup5krace.itsyourrace.com/


Honorary Chair
Nacho Figueras

CTREE friend Ellen North.
 
Last summer, past
volunteer, Ellen North,
wrote our name on the
back of her business card
at a Gotham City
Networking meeting in
Southampton, put it in a
huge basket filled with
similar cards and at the
end of the year, GCN
picked one card to win
the proceeds from their
yearly meetings.  In
December, the card they
picked was Ellen's
.....CTREE won $5,500!!! 
Thank you, Ellen, for
thinking of us!!  Ellen
recently relocated to
sunny California - we will
miss her!!

Become a
CTREE Summer

Volunteer
Volunteers receive
special training and horse
experience is not
necessary. Lessons are
held in the early evening
on weeknights and
Saturday. 
* Volunteers must be 14
years of age or older.
* Volunteers between the
ages of 12-13 may join
our Junior Volunteer
Program.
* Help is also needed at
our special events and

Save the Date:
Thursday August 20th
Our 5th annual CTREE at Sebonack 
"Horses Changing Lives"
Honorary Chair:  Nacho Figueras
Event Chair: Tami Maines
"Best auction of the Hamptons" 
New this year: an exciting live auction!
Watch for our surprise benefit kick-off in July!

 



fundraisers.
Call or email the office
for more information.

  631-770-2835

Spring Lessons (10 weeks) 
March 23-June 1
CTREE 5k
Saturday May 2, 2015
Open House
Friday, May 15  
Horseless Horse Show
Wednesday, July 22 
CTREE at Sebonack
 Thurs. August 20
  

Don't forget to designate CTREE as your charity
when shopping on Amazon.com!

 


